
Notice for Bulletin,   Sunday 17th November 2024 
 
Congregational Outreach Projects (COP) donations sent this week 
The Outreach and Social Justice Mission Group is very grateful to the Fete Committee 
and to all who contributed in so many ways to the funds raised by our Annual Fete.  
 
We thank God that through this combined effort we have been able to send donations 
this week to our five COP projects. We pray that our donations will assist these 
organisations to make a difference for peace, hope, love and joy in this world and in the 
lives of the vulnerable people they serve. 
 
We look forward to hearing more about their work in coming months. 

Asylum Seeker Project, Education Support (Inclusion) Program $5,010.45 

Choir of Hope $2,226.87 

Kids under Cover, 
Scholarship Program 4,453.73 

UnitingWorld, Disaster Readiness and Climate Change in Fiji $5,010.45 

GWUC Welfare Committee $5,000.00 

TOTAL $21,701.50 

 

Advance Notice - COP 2025  
We are delighted that GWUC’s Congregational Outreach Project (COP) program is up 
and running again. Please give consideration to the work of organizations that you may 
wish to support with COP funds in 2025.  COP 2025 Applications will open in April 2025. 


